

Dear Crossroads Families,

Welcome to the school year 2021-22 at Crossroads Middle Schools! We are so happy to have your family be a part of our Crossroads Community.

Although the opening of this school year is unlike any other, please know that regardless of our limitations due to this ongoing pandemic, our PTO is committed to supporting our school community in every possible way. We are one PTO and are dedicated to serve both our North and South School Communities. Please know that your support helps us provide an enhanced learning experience for our children. We rely 100% on the participation of families like yours to fund programs and meet the needs of the school. Over the years, we have funded many projects and programs like the PATTERNS Reading Program, Student Agendas, Staff Appreciation, Science Fair, Teacher Grants, the School Gifts, 8th Grade Recognition Programs, Student Council, Staff Welcome and Retirement Lunches and Gifts, School Assemblies, and the School Libraries with funds from the Scholastic Book Fair, and more. Due to the many challenges we are facing during this ongoing pandemic, our funded programs and projects might look different this year. However, we will continue to strive to support and will find new ways to strengthen our connection with this amazing school community.

Please click on the link to access our PTO packet containing forms for <a href="PTO Membership Form">PTO Membership Form</a> and <a href="AmazonSmiles Program">AmazonSmiles Program</a> and consider helping by participating in these programs. Also, attached is the <a href="PTO Events Calendar">PTO Events Calendar</a> with meeting dates and a schedule of our events. We hope you will find it useful.

The first PTO meeting will be virtually held on **October 13th at 7:00pm**. The link to join this meeting will be shared as we approach closer to this date. We hope to see many of you there.

More information on these events will be available when school starts. Please connect with our webpage <a href="https://xr.sbschools.org/school">https://xr.sbschools.org/school</a> information/parent information/pto to learn more about our PTO events.

We wish you the best of luck in the 2021-22 School year!

Sincerely,

## **PTO President**

Deepika Chandola

## **PTO Executive Board Members:**

Sonali Vaidya - VP North Vidya Iyer - VP South Jaspal Kaur - Treasurer Charu Agarwal - Secretary

Email us: Xrdsmiddleschool@gmail.com

Website: https://xr.sbschools.org/school information/parent information/pto

Connect with us on Facebook:

Crossroads North Community: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/groups/crossroadsnorth2021">https://www.facebook.com/groups/crossroadsnorth2021</a> Crossroads South Community: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/groups/crossroadssouth2021">https://www.facebook.com/groups/crossroadssouth2021</a>